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The Commission• discussed with the Advisory Panel for the 
Decontamination of Three Mile Island Unit 2, agenda items as 
listed in the letter of February 27, 1985, from Arthur Morris 
to Chairman Palladino. 

The Panel advised the Commission of its desire to consider the 
results of epidemiological studies associated with radiation 
released during the TMI-2 accident (see SECY-85-70). The 
Commission requested that the Panel in consultation with the 
staff prepare a proposal setting forth the scope of inquiry and 
the criteria to be followed by the Panel in examining such 
studies. 

(NRR/THIPO) ISECY Suspense: 5/3/85) 

The Commission further instructed the staff to provide the 
Commission with an overview of all epidemiological studies 
undertaken to date and include a recommendation as to whether 
further studies should be done and suggestions as to the 
appropriate individuals or organizations to conduct further 
studies, 

INRRl (SECY Suspense: 5/3/85) 

Subsequent to receipt of the recommendations, the Commission 
will provide guidance to the Panel with the objective of 
providing such guidance prior to the Panel's June meeting, if 
possible. 

* Commissioner Roberts wns not present • 
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The Commission directed OGC and the staff to review the current 
policy on makinq information available to the Panel and to 
revise the policy to specifically delineate the t ypes of 
documents that: 

1. can be made available to the Panel for unrestricted use; 

2. can be made available to the Panel with restri c tions on 
further dissemination; or 

3. should not be provided to the Panel. 

The revised policy should be provided to the Commission for its 
review and then forwarded to the Advisory Panel for its review 
and comment. 

(OGC/OI/IE/NRR) (SECY Suspense: S/ 3/85) 
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